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Dear Residents, 

Labor Day 
Labor Day is a 

United States federal 

holiday observed on 

the first Monday in 

September.  The 

holiday originated in 

1882 from a desire 

by the Central Labor 

Union (of New York City) to create “a day off for 

the working man”.  Parades and pro-union 

demonstrations were central to the holiday at 

least through the time of World War I. 

 

Today, Labor Day is celebrated by most 

Americans as the symbolic end of the summer 

(which symbolically begins on Memorial Day). 

Congress made Labor Day a federal holiday in 

1894.  All fifty states have also made it a state 

holiday. 

        

September 11, 2001, a day we will 

never forget 
If we learn nothing else from this tragedy, we 

learn that life is short and there is no time for 

hate,'' said Sandy Dahl, the wife of Flight 93 

pilot Jason Dahl. 
        

 

Resident Referrals 
If you refer a family member and/or friend to live 

at Pines on the Bay you will receive $150.00 off 

your rent the following month for each referral! 

When the person leases an apartment they must 

give us your name and apartment number. 

Once they move in you will receive $150.00 off 

your rent 30 days after their move-in date. For 

example if they move in on Sep 1st you will get 

your referral concession on Oct 1st. So get out 

there and spread the word about our 

community. 

 

 

Important Dates to Remember 
 
September  1  - Rent Due 

September  4  - Labor Day (Office Closed) 

September  6  - Rent is late add $50 late fee. 

September 10 - Grandparents Day 
September 13 - Pest Control and A/C Filter 

                          Bldgs. F, G, H, I and J. 

September 22 – Autumn Begins 

 

 

September Word Search Puzzle 

 
Don’t miss the opportunity to win a $50 

Walmart Gift Card.  

Solve the Word Search Puzzle, and returned 

to the office with your name, last name and 

apartment number not later than  

September 15, 2017, to participate in a 

drawing. 

 

Good luck to all residents, make sure all 

answers are correct. 

 

Congratulation to our July and August 

winners.  

 

 

Dear Valued Residents! 

 
In A Rush? 

Remember… the speed limit is just 10 mph. 

Please slow down, respect other drivers, and 

watch out for children at play. 

 

Drip Drop 

Please report all leaks and drips to the office this 

saves water.  Thank you. 

 


